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DTU Celebrates the 57th Anniversary of Vietnam Doctors’ 

Day 

 

The 57
th

 Anniversary of Vietnamese Doctors’ Day, founded on 27/02/1955, was held at DTU on February 25. 

Attendees included Dr. Nguyen Ngoc Minh, DTU Vice-Rector and Dean of the Medical Department, Mr. Huynh 

Phuoc, Vice-Head of the DTU HR Office, representatives from local hospitals and students from the DTU Medical 

Department. 

  

 

Dr. Nguyen Ngoc Minh addresses the meeting  

  

Dr. Nguyen Ngoc Minh said: “On this 57
th

 Anniversary, I hope that doctors’ ethics will continue to develop and 

improve. Although the DTU Medical Department was only established a short time ago, lecturers and students have 

promised to study diligently to meet the standards of a fast-developing DTU”. 
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A performance by DTU Medical Department students 

  

At the ceremony, students listened to some writings of Ho Chi Minh and the history of the Vietnamese Health 

Ministry from 1945 until now. A short quiz game and a dancing performance increased student interest. The meeting 

ended in the hope that doctors will become even more dedicated to their work in the future.  

 

(Media Center)  

  

  

   

 

 


